Principal's Update 5.5.23



Dear Parents,

As we complete another fantastic school week, we must commend our pupils on their continued hard work, particularly our Student Council and pupils from P7 who have hosted the Cake Sale today, a wonderful event indeed.



We have raised an amazing amount so far today, with our Cake Sale. Last count was approximately £400.00. We will update you with the final figures in due course.

Sincere thanks to Mrs Shortt, who coordinated this event with our Student Council and P7 pupils. An extra special thankyou to those of you, who went to the effort in providing such delicious tray bakes.







shutterstock.com - 1556129417



Congratulations to all our pupils who received the Principal's award this week. Our pupils continue to excel in giving of their very best to all aspects of school work, particularly in helping one another.



Congratulations to Emily O'Hare our Word Millionaire from Primary 4.

What an amazing achievement Emily!

Our pupils continue to work hard in Accelerated Reader. We look forward to welcoming more Word Millionaires in the coming weeks.





We are delighted to host a Spring Recital, to celebrate the wonderful achievements of our pupils who competed in local Feiseanna this year.

Wednesday 24th May at 2.00p.m in Parish Hall. All are welcome, to our afternoon of music and drama, where our prizewinning pupils from our school choir, recorder ensembles and soloists will perform once more.



Congratulations to Dara and Shay for representing our school during the 'Half Time Championship' match between Armagh and Cavan at Breffni Park.

The boys received complimentary kit from the event organisers – Cumann na Bunscoil. A massive thankyou to them for inviting our pupils to take part.







Huge Congratulations to our Girl's Football Team who were invited to play against St. Mary's Barr and St. Colman's Saval at Glenn GFC.

We were delighted to hear they won both their matches.

Thankyou to Mr Shields for inviting us to participate in such a lovely event for all our girls.

Reminders:



We ask all **P4 families** if they wish to attend for tea and refreshments, can you please email lmorrow846@c2kni.net if you will be in attendance and the number scheduled to attend. Can we please ask for final numbers no later than **Friday 12th May**

- Holy Communion Sunday 21st May at 10.00a.m St. Joseph's Church Poyntzpass
- Confirmation Tuesday 6th June at 5.00pp.m St. Joseph's Church Poyntzpass

- Sports Day Our annual Sports Day is scheduled to take place on Tuesday 30th May, weather permitting. Parents are welcome to attend this event.
- School closed Monday 8th May 2023 for all pupils

Wishing all our families and community a peaceful and restful weekend break.

Yours in continued partnership

C. Wadsworth and staff of St. Joseph and St. James's P.S.

